
ST BOTOLPH’S C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 

24th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Travelling Book Fair - 3rd to 9th October 2024 
 
Our annual Book Fair will take place in the school hall, after school each day from 
Thursday 3rd to Wednesday 9th October, with hundreds of new children’s books to 
browse and buy. There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, with 
prices starting from only £2.99. If you can’t make it to our Book Fair, Gift Vouchers 
are available at www.travellingbooks.co.uk/parents; they are a great way to ensure 
that your child doesn’t miss out. Payment can be made by card or cash. 
 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school 
library! 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs L Pollard 
English Lead 
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.travellingbooks.co.uk%2Fparents&data=05%7C02%7Cbartonk%40st-botolphs.kent.sch.uk%7Cbb56cb62006c4ed8368708dcdcaa1c50%7Ccee1735c35a046bf915bc41c76a55b57%7C0%7C0%7C638627870374060133%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tF6ttPsxaGw%2Fhh%2FKeS5Hpawr%2FslvCbFpN%2BReXOWfSIs%3D&reserved=0

